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The Grange was very much involved in the community celebration of Christmas on Friday, December 10, 
2010, 10th in the small town just two miles from the Grange Hall.  The Grange co-sponsored the cost of the 

horse & carriage rides for this event as well as provided tours and free refreshments for visitors to the historic 
Cochran-Anspach House.  A night of baking in the large kitchen of the Grange Hall resulted in about 50 dozen 

cookies that would be enjoyed by the several hundred visitors. 
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Christmas Entertainment 


